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February 24, 2012

To All Local Chairman:

BLE-T/UPNR/GCA


This is to advise that the BLE-T General Committees on Union Pacific have reached a tentative agreement with Union Pacific to settle our on property negotiations by accepting the PEB243 National Wage and Rules package.


After two years of negotiations the negotiating Committee is very disappointed with this outcome.  The Union Pacific made demands that would have placed our members in an untenable situation with respect to how crews would work off the boards.  This would have increased the fatigue factor and decreased the quality of life to a point that would have placed our members in a precarious position considering the current absenteeism policy which the Union Pacific refused to address in any meaningful manner.


You will, of course, have an opportunity to vote on this tentative agreement.








Fraternally yours,








B. D. MacArthur








General Chairman

